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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: 25 NCAC 01I .2103-October RRC Meeting

 

From: Mazza, Denise H <denise.mazza@nc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 2:12 PM 
To: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Thomas, Blake <Blake.Thomas@nc.gov> 
Subject: RE: 25 NCAC 01I .2103-October RRC Meeting 
 
Thank you for catching my error.  Clearly, we are not in compliance with NCGS § 150B-21.2(g).  I don’t know what 
else we could share for your consideration that would change time.  My apologies. 
 
After talking with Alex (and I think that might have been Mr. Wiggs in the background) to confirm our next steps, we 
respectfully withdraw this Rule and will take it to the next State Human Resources Commission meeting on 
December 11, 2025 to adopt, but this time we will  get it to the RRC within the thirty (30) days.   
 
Please let us know if you need anything else to withdraw the Rule. 
 
Denise  
 
Denise H. Mazza 
Paralegal/Contract Specialist  
Desk: 984-236-0823    
denise.mazza@nc.gov 

 

North Carolina Office of State Human Resources 
333 Fayetteville Street, Raleigh, NC 27601 
1331 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-1331 
www.oshr.nc.gov 
Register for job alerts and follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.  

Eligible state employees can learn new skills at their own pace with the NC Learning Center. 
Access this resource via Fiori today! 

 
 


